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Dear Sir or Madam:

This submission is in follow up to previous submissions, dated June 5"h and May 22nd, 2014, detailing
supplemental information and data to address comments provided by ORISE and the N.R.C. regarding
building release surveys performed at the University at Buffalo's Buffalo Materials Research Center to
prepare the building for demolition.

During conference calls, some issues were discussed that required further clarification.

Attached is a letter and data from the University's Decommissioning Management Contractor, Enercon to
Mr. Dave Vasbinder detailing supplemental information addressing those issues that were identified.

We have also provided courtesy copies of this information to our Project Manager, Ted Smith and Region I
Inspector, Steve Hammann as well as to ORISE.

If you have any questions or wish further information, please contact me at (716) 829-3301 or
dvasbind@buffalo.edu.

David R. Vasbinder
Director, Buffalo Materials Research Center

Cc: Ted Smith, U.S.N.R.C. Project Manager 4
Steve Hammann, NRC Region 1
Nick Altic, ORISE
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